The HLS team will be working across a number of locations across the Forest w/c 29 November 2021. These measures are necessary to protect the forest.  

Areas include:

In and around Burley (inc Bisterne Close, Coach Hill Lane, and Forest Road).  

Further protection measures required at Shobley & Linford due to displacement parking. 

At Holmsley Road replacement of damaged dragons teeth, and additional measures due to vehicle erosion.  

Boundway – displacement parking damage.  

Rufus Stone – extended parking to the verge beyond existing measures.  

Bank – continuation of verge protection works.  

We apologise for any disruption and thank you in advance for your co-operation and understanding.
 

